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Dear Dr. Bojan Radak

Vinča Institute of Nuclear Sciences, Belgrade
         We have modified our previous manuscript according to editor and reviewers comments and suggestions point by point. We would like to contribute to Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society with our revised manuscript dealing with “Solubility and degradation of paracetamol in subcritical water”. This manuscript has not been published already, nor under consideration for publication or in press elsewhere. Would you please take our revised manuscript into consideration to be examined for publication in the journal?
I am looking forward to hearing from you soon.
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